
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Ingham 

Tel: 01282 457235 

Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery   

              Friday 8th March 2024  

Weekly Attendance (W/C 26/02/24) 

               AM 1 - 84%  PM 1 - 62.22% 

               AM 2 - 81.36%       PM 2 - 70% 

                AM 3 - 81.67%       PM 3 - 68.33% 

               AM 4 - 81.82%   PM 4 - 38% 

                AM 5 - 41.56%        PM 5 - 66.23% 

Please call the nursery daily to update us on your child’s  

absence — 01282 457235. 

Chicken Pox Update 

Thankfully, the number of chicken pox cases at nursery has 

now reduced albeit we do still have the odd reported case.  

If your child develops spots, they must stay at home until 

they have crusted over as they are extremely contagious. 

Please remember to seek advice from your local pharmacy 

if your child is struggling with their symptoms.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Things to Remember 

Next week (week commencing 11th 
March 2024) - parents, you are 
welcome to join us for a maths 
themed ‘Stay and Play’ session to 
celebrate NSPCC Number Day.    Please 
donate £1 or more if possible towards the charity.   

Children will attend their sessions as normal and parents 
can join at 10.15am until 11.15am or 2.10pm until 3.25pm. 

Please see your key worker’s session below: 

Lizzy’s group - Monday 11th March 2024 

Emma’s group - Tuesday 12th March 2024 

Gillian’s group - Wednesday 13th March 2024 

Kiran’s group - Thursday 14th March 2024 

Suzanne’s group - Friday 15th March 2024 

We hope to see you there! 
 

Wednesday 27th March 2024 
- Bunny Hop for Pendleside 
Hospice - please remember to 
return your sponsorship 
envelopes.   
 

Easter Holidays - Nursery will 
close after sessions on 
Wednesday 27th March 2024 
for Easter.  We will re-open as 
normal on Monday 15th April 2024.    

This Week’s Learning 

This week in maths, children 
have been looking at simple 
AB patterns.  They made 
some fruit kebabs on the 
snack table and were really 
happy with their fruit 
patterns. 

You can play a pattern game 
at home by following this 
link— https://
www.topmarks.co.uk/
ordering-and-sequencing/
shape-patterns 

Have a great weekend everyone! 

Happy Mother’s Day 

Children planted their own sunflower seeds this week as a  

thank you gift for a special 

person at home. 

We would like to wish our  

parents and carers a Happy 

Mother’s Day for this Sunday. 

World Book Day 

Thursday 7th March 2024 was World Book Day.  Children 

celebrated by wearing pyjamas to nursery. 

We explored lots of books and made costumes in nursery.  

Parents joined us at the end of the session for a bedtime 

story. 

Photos will be shared on Facebook.  


